

District of Columbia Government Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A Box 75115 Washington, DC 20013



June 3, 2005

Thomas E. McGuire Commander, First District Metropolitan Police Department 415 4TH Street, Southwest Washington, DC 20024

RE: Metropolitan Police Department representation at ANC 6A Public Safety Committee meetings

Commander McGuire:

The Public Safety Committee for ANC 6A represents group of concerned citizens living in PSA 102 and PSA 103. At our May 12, 2005, monthly meeting, our Commission unanimously voted to request that a representative from PSA 102 and PSA 103, or an officer familiar with both PSA 102 and PSA 103, attend our monthly Public Safety Committee meetings. The ANC 6A Public Safety Committee meets at 7:00pm on the third Wednesday of the month at Sherwood Recreation Center.

On behalf of the Commission, thank you in advance for your time and consideration of our request. We will continue to partner with the First District to make our neighborhood safe. We view this request as the next logical step in coordinating our combined efforts to meet the challenges facing both PSA 102 and PSA 103. Please contact Mr. Raphael Marshall, chair of our Public Safety Committee, for any additional questions, (202) 544-4779 or RVMPS6A@aol.com.

Respectfully,

Joseph Fengler

Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A